
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the City of Phenix City, Alabama 

has cancelled the Public Hearing of the Preliminary Plat of Summerville Highlands 

Subdivision located on Summerville Road at the request of the owner, Summerville 

Highland, LLC. from the April 14, 2020 Planning Commission Agenda.  A new Public 

Hearing Notice will be sent out when it is re-submitted. 

  

This the 8th day of April, 2020. 

 

 

Kathy Davis, Recording Secretary 

Phenix City Planning Commission 

 


